
 Kansas Senate Committee members, 

 Here are the topics of my oral testimony before your committee hearing, dated 
 Tuesday, March 7, 2023. 

 I am retired and live in Marshall County, Kansas Trains have become very dangerous for our 
 community. I feel SB271 can help fix the issue. 

 My testimony will be in support of the Kansas Rail Safety Improvement Act - SB 
 271 and the need to include language addressing the requirement of 2 individuals 
 as a train operations crew. 

 Sincerely, 

 Jim Swim – Marysville / Marshall County, Kansas 


